
 

 

 

CADAT/CDAA 
APRIL 20-21, 2018 

The Queen Mary 
1126 Queens Highway 
Long Beach, CA 90802 

(877) 342-0742 
 

CDAA or CADAT Member Registration / after March 19 
    ☐ Friday & Sat:                      $265 / $315  
    ☐ Friday only:                        $170 / $195 
    ☐ Saturday only:                    $ 95 / $120 
 
Non-Member Registration / after March 19 
    ☐ Friday & Sat:     $345 / $395 
    ☐ Friday only:       $205 / $230 
    ☐ Saturday only:   $140 / $165 
 
Room rate (room block will open Dec 1):   
$149 Deluxe Twins / $149 Deluxe King (limited number available)   
Rate good for 3 days pre- and post-conference 
Includes: Complimentary facility fee, fitness center, Wi-Fi;  
Reduced self-parking @ $15/day 
4 pm check-in / 12 pm checkout; 48 hour cancellation policy. 
Fly-away shuttle to LAX; Blue line metro from LA 

Registration information to follow! 
 

 
SAVE the DATE!! 

We are very excited to again be 
holding this joint meeting of the 
California Association of Dental 

Assisting Teachers and the 
California Dental Assistants 

Association!  Friday’s education 
session will be focused on 

content for teaching, but all are 
welcome to attend. Saturday’s 
session will include content of 

interest to all in the dental field.    
Education, networking, and 

enjoy sleeping in a museum…it 
will be an experience you will not 

forget!  Don’t miss out! 
**************************** 

In addition to another great 
educational lineup, you can: 
• Take a tour of the ship. 
• See the collection of 

Princess Diana’s gowns, 
dresses and memorabilia 
housed on the ship  

• Visit the Pike Outlet Mall or 
the Aquarium of the 
Pacific.   

• Start your day with a run or 
grab a bike from the bike 
share racks.   

• The Passport Buses shuttle 
to many stops in downtown 
for an evening adventure. 
 

*Special pricing for individuals that 
are members of either organization, 
attending one or both days.  
*Additional information about the 
conference, including registration, 
code of conduct, and schedule of 
events will be coming soon! 
 

Welcome Aboard! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


